

## UNITED STATES SENATE WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

August 29, 2022

Dear Ilir,

Please accept my warmest greetings and congratulations as you conclude your tenure with the Alliance for International Exchange. The strides the Alliance has made over the past seven years is a testament to your leadership as Executive Director and the work you have done throughout your career on an issue I care deeply about, promoting educational and cultural exchange between the United States and the people of the world.

As Executive Director of the Alliance, you have shown a commitment not only to cultivating and strengthening relationships among the global leaders of tomorrow, but relationships that are grounded in shared values and common interests.

Again, congratulations on your accomplishments during your time with the Alliance, and best of luck in all your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Charles E. Schumer United States Senator